Island City Academy Newsletter Number 8

October 29, 2021

Good afternoon,

Your babies are so funny. Just a few stories from this week:

- Hey everyone! I'm doing the pee dance (while waiting for the bathroom)
- Teacher is reading a book about two friends chewing gum...girl student says "But boys can't chew gum." Teacher: What? Everyone who has a mouth and teeth can chew gum!
- Kindergartener: "Will you tell them to get off the monkey bars? Teacher: No, we have to share. K: But I need some privacy. T: There is no privacy on the playground. K: But I need alone time.
- The drinking fountain needs batteries

All families should be getting automated messages through our new School Messenger program. If you have not been receiving them, please contact the school to verify your numbers. We want to make sure the code for your child's teacher, feel free to contact me.

The lunch menu is as follows for next week:

This form is for students to use to help make Monday run smoother. If you can print this off and return on Monday please do so, otherwise the teachers will do it on Monday. Simply go over the menu with your child and check their selections.
Lunch Menu for the week:
Name:
Monday, November 1:pizzacheeseburgerP B & Jmilk only
Tuesday, November 2:honey lemon chickenburrito P B & Jmilk only
Wednesday, November 3:chicken drumstickbosco sticksP B & Jmilk only
Thursday, November 4:taco saladchicken pattyP B & Jmilk only
Friday, November 5:hotdogchicken tendersP B & Jmilk onlypepperoni pizzacheese pizza

Island City Academy will be partnering with Eaton Rapids Medical Center collecting food donations for the Michigan Harvest. The food drive will run now through Thursday, November 19th. Simply bring your nonperishable food items and drop them in the bin that will be located just outside the office doors. All food collected will be donated to our very own Hearts and Hands food bank here in Eaton Rapids.

Just a reminder to parents to please call the office to excuse absences when your child will be missing school. If the school is not open you can always leave a voicemail. The school number is 517-663-0111 ext. 1.

WHAT SHOULD I WEAR?

- 55 degrees or above ~short sleeve is ok
- 45-54 degrees ~ long sleeve, sweatshirt or sweater is ok
- 44 degrees or below ~ winter coat
- Below 15 degrees ~ indoor recess
- No shorts and must wear tights or leggings under skirts

Enjoy the weekend GO BLUE!

Mrs. Brininstool, Office Manager